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AT A JOINT MEETING OF THE GLOUCESTER COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
AND SCHOOL BOARD, HELD ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2023, AT 5:00 P.M., AT 

GLOUCESTER HIGH SCHOOL, 6680 SHORT LANE, GLOUCESTER, VIRGINIA: 

1. Call to Order and Roll Call 

 Mr. Hutson called the Board of Supervisors meeting to order, and Ms. Cronin, 

Deputy Clerk, took roll call. 

THERE WERE PRESENT: Christopher A. Hutson, Chair 
Ashley C. Chriscoe, Vice Chair 

Phillip N. Bazzani 
Kenneth W. Gibson 

Michael W. Hedrick  
Robert J. Orth 
Kevin M. Smith 

 
THERE WERE ABSENT: None 

ALSO IN ATTENDANCE: Carol Steele, County Administrator 

 

Mr. Andersen called the School Board to order, and Ms. Cronin took roll call for 

the School Board.  The following members were present: Troy Andersen, Chair; Kellie 

Lockerby, Vice Chair; Carlton Drew; Karen Espinoza; and Darren Post. Dr. Anthony 

Vladu, Superintendent of Schools and Mr. Hartley, Executive Director for Operations, 

were also in attendance. 

 Mr. Hartley provided a tour of the Gloucester High School renovation area. 

Board and School Board members toured the new entrance and office area, clinic 

location, classrooms, and the chorus room. They heard an overview of the current 

status of the renovation in each area and the work that still needed to be completed. 

 The meeting was recessed at 5:36 p.m. for travel to the Thomas Calhoun Walker 

Education Center.  

 

   

Christopher A. Hutson, Chair  Carol E. Steele, County Administrator 

   

 


